1°t September 2021
To the Timber Creek Hotel and the Victoria River Roadhouse,

We are the Traditional Owners and Elders of Timber Creek and surrounding Communities.

We are requesting that sales of alcohol to those of our people that reside in our Communities be
reduced to the following:

1) 1(One) Carton of Mid Strength Beer per person per day

2) Nil Spirits or UDL cans or Bottles of Wine to be sold to those same people.

Our people are hurting their health and hurting each other, due to the amount of alcohol and what
they can purchase every day. ’

Please respect our request:
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